AGM Meeting notes
These are NOT official minutes

Warren Orriss' report: We have had a busy year. Lots of new faces, both renters and new owners. He
thanked Rudy and Yasika for all their hard work, and their families help. He thanked all the Board
members for their work and a special thank-you to Blair Macgregor for his 6 years of exceptional
service on the Board. He thanked Robert Brandon, Carole Bennett and Clara Koehn for letting ther
names stand for election.

Mike Myers' report: He said we have had an excellent season. He thanked Yasika and Rudy, his fellow
board members and a special thanks to the volunteers who stepped up during Ruday's absence as well
as their usual service.

Don Avison's report: He thanked his committee, Del Ryan and Terry Kvinlaug. He also complimented
the park residents for getting their permits in before the work is completed!

Cyril Hughes report: Cyril listed the many projects that have been completed this season, some with the
help of contractors, all with volunteer assistance.

Sue Bowie's report: Sue thanked the captains of all the areas for heading their individual events. She
said there is room on the committee for more help, as well as room for another couple to head an area.
They have been responsible for 1055 meals this season.

Election results: The Inspector of Elections, Roger Handley, announced that Carole Bennett and Clara
Koehn are the successful candidates. He thanked Robert Brandon for letting his name stand.



